Business Process Improvements for Group Travel Processing

To reduce the administrative processing on group travel, it will no longer be necessary to submit the Direct Billing
Authorization Form to Accounts Payable prior to having travel expenditures direct billed to UGA. The revised Group
Travel policy can be viewed at http://www.policies.uga.edu/FA/nodes/view/993/Group-Travel.

Questions can be directed to Jennifer Collins (jfinch@uga.edu) or Andre Simmons (asimmons@uga.edu) or by calling
(706) 542-2786.




